Friday 17th June

Highgate Primary School Weekly Newsletter Letter
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Dear Parents,

It has been another busy one this week and the weather has also been very kind to us too. In this weeks news-
letter we have some photos from our Sports Day (thanks to everyone who came to support) and some updates
about Bikeability and some visits.

Mr Jenbineon

Sports Day 13/06/22




MS Davies Book of the Week suggestion \

This is one of my favourite books which I shared with my ,r |
children when they were growing up. It became a
favourite for my daughter as well. The story is about
making good friends who come from different
backgrounds and how important it is o support your
friends when they need help.

Well done to these fantastic
pupils who have earned
gradings in Taekwondo and
international cheerleading in
Barcelona!
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(Bikeability Week Year 5 - 20th—24th
June:

Please remember bikes need to be in full
working order and all children must have a
helmet to participate.
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(Y182 visit to Bosworth Battlefield - plans are well under- )
way for this day visit on 5th July. This is a polite reminder
for parents who still need to log into Parent Pay to make
their donations. Thank you in advance.
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/
Sun-Safe- as the weather is getting warmer now, please

apply sunscreen to your child and send them in with a sun-

hat. J

G

(Y6 Graduation - A letter has already been sent to parents )
of Y6 about their final weeks with us.

Y6 are currently designing their programme and tickets for
their performance on Weds 6th July. Tickets are available
for parents to buy priced £2.50 (via Mrs Taylor).

The Leaver's Service will be 2.30pm on Thursday 7th July
(our last day).
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(Vear 6 upcoming Transition days- )
Just a short note to ensure parents are aware of transition
days for children going on to secondary schools:

Wreake Valley 29th/30th June

Delisle 29th/30th June
Humphrey's 23rd/24th June
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[Hathersage Residential Sept 2022- A
Parents of children in Y5 are invited to a parents meeting on
Weds 22nd June at 3.30pm (in the Y6 Class) to go
through information for the residential. We strongly encour-
age children to come too.
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(Y344 Beaumanor Residential June 2022- )
We are all looking forward o the Y344 visit in just over a
week's time. Everything is now prepared and set. Fingers
crossed we have good weather!
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(SUﬂpor‘T Mrs Powell's Charity Walk: This June, Mrs Powell is walking 100 miles in the month )
to help beat cancer. We can all play our part to support the research that will beat it. If you are
able to help in any small way, please visit the link here. https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/
page/rachaels-walk-100-miles-challenge-giving-page-27
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6o Fund Request - Mrs Boutet-Prieur, a parent of a child in Reception has asked me to share a re-
?uesf for help. She wants to write and illustrate a childrens book to support mental health. If you
eel able to support you are welcome to make a donation at https://qofundme/0160c6ac J
\




